
From: ldennis
To: City Clerk
Subject: Ceasefire Resolution
Date: Friday, February 23, 2024 8:07:11 AM

I strongly support a ceasefire resolution from this city. The aggressive attack upon Gaza is not to be tolerated and
must end soon.

When I stand witness with Women in Black for Peace on the corner of Main and Laurel I join many others. We
testify to the horrors of violence in any form.

Thank you
LORNA DENNIS, resident and homeowner,Fort Bragg.
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